
A Note from the Principal 
September 8, 2016 

 

HOMECOMING 
 

This year our elementary students are participating in the homecoming dress-up days (if you want them to).  

As you help your student choose their outfits, please remember that your child is still expected to participate 

in and complete their coursework.  That being said, make sure their costumes/outfits do not impede their 

ability to see the teacher or use their hands to write and do schoolwork.  Please limit or exclude the use of 

face paint and hair coloring, as both items tend to smear/bleed as the students run and play.  The days are as 

follows:  

Monday, September 12 – Color Wars!  
Pre-school wears Red  
Kindergarten wears Red 

 1st Grade wears Orange 
 2nd Grade wears Yellow 
 3rd Grade wears Green 
 4th Grade wears Blue 
 5th Grade wears Purple 
 6th Grade wears Floral/Hawaiian 
 7th Grade wears Tie-Dye 
 8th Grade wears Stripes 
 
Tuesday, September 13 – Superheroes vs. Villains:  Dress up as your favorite superhero or villain 
 
Wednesday, September 14 – Dr. Seuss Day:  Dress up as your favorite Dr. Seuss character. 
  
 Thursday, September 15 – Doctors vs. Patients:  Dress up as a doctor or injured patient. 
 
Friday, September 16 – Spirit Day!  Wear school colors!  Show your school spirit! 

 

 The parade will begin at approximately 2:00 p.m. with a pep rally to follow at the football 
stadium. 

 Students from the Cook site will be bussed to the Tecumseh site for the parade.   

 Students will be dismissed from the school after the pep rally. 

 Students to be dismissed from the Cook site will be bused back to Cook unless the school is 
contacted directly by the parent(s). 

 Students who would normally shuttle to Tecumseh at the end of the day will be dismissed 
from the Tecumseh site following the pep rally at approximately 3:35 p.m. 

 Please do not take your child from the pep rally or parade unless you speak directly to your 
child’s classroom teacher. 
Preschool will not be participating in the parade or pep rally. 
Homecoming game @ 7:00 p.m. vs. Southern! 

  
We hope participation in the homecoming events is a fun and positive experience for our students.  Thank 
you! 


